
‭Dear Students,‬

‭Welcome back to school! I hope you all had a fun and relaxing summer. I’m so excited to start a‬
‭new school year with each of you. We have a lot of exciting things planned, and I can’t wait to‬
‭see all the amazing growth you’ll achieve this year.‬

‭As we get started, you’ll hear some words and phrases that might be new to you, but don’t‬
‭worry—we’ll learn them together! We’ll talk a lot about our “learning objectives,” which are the‬
‭goals we set for what we want to learn and achieve. Each day, we’ll have a “morning routine” to‬
‭get us started on the right foot, and we’ll always have “exit tickets” to check our understanding‬
‭before we leave for the day.‬

‭We’re also going to work on our “growth mindset.” This means believing that we can get smarter‬
‭and better at things by working hard and never giving up. Mistakes are okay—they help us‬
‭learn!‬

‭I’m looking forward to lots of “collaborative learning,” where we’ll work in groups to solve‬
‭problems and share ideas. We’ll also have “independent practice,” where you can show what‬
‭you’ve learned on your own. Remember, it’s all about doing your personal best!‬

‭Get ready for a year full of discovery, creativity, and fun. Let’s make this the best year yet!‬

‭See you soon!‬

‭Mrs. Hunt‬‭🦋‬
‭6th Grade Teacher‬



‭Dear Parents and Guardians,‬

‭Welcome to a new school year! I am thrilled to be your child’s 6th Grade teacher, and I look‬
‭forward to partnering with you to ensure a successful and enriching year for your student. This‬
‭year promises to be filled with exciting learning experiences, and I am committed to fostering a‬
‭positive and supportive environment where every student can thrive.‬

‭As we embark on this journey, you may hear your child mention some educational terms and‬
‭phrases that we use in the classroom. For instance, we will be focusing on “learning objectives,”‬
‭which are the specific goals we set for each lesson. These objectives guide our daily instruction‬
‭and help us stay on track toward mastering key skills.‬

‭You may also hear about our “differentiated instruction” approach, which means I will tailor‬
‭lessons to meet the diverse learning needs of each student. Whether your child needs more of a‬
‭challenge or additional support, I will work to ensure that every student is engaged and learning‬
‭at their own pace.‬

‭To encourage a “growth mindset,” we’ll emphasize the importance of effort, perseverance, and‬
‭learning from mistakes. We believe that with hard work and a positive attitude, every student‬
‭can achieve their full potential.‬

‭Communication is key to a successful school year. I will keep you informed about your child’s‬
‭progress through regular “formative assessments,” which help me understand how well students‬
‭are grasping the material and where they might need additional support. We’ll also use‬
‭“summative assessments” to evaluate overall understanding at the end of a unit or term.‬

‭I’m excited about the “collaborative learning” opportunities we have planned, where students will‬
‭work together on projects and activities. These experiences not only enhance academic skills‬
‭but also help build important social and teamwork abilities.‬

‭Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. I believe that a strong‬
‭home-school connection is essential for your child’s success, and I look forward to working with‬
‭you throughout the year.‬

‭Thank you for your support. Let’s make this a fantastic year of learning and growth for your‬
‭child!‬

‭Sincerely,‬
‭Mrs. Hunt‬‭🦋‬
‭6th Grade Teacher‬


